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The Good Spirit School Division continuously strives to maintain and improve its school
facilities to provide a learning environment that supports the well-being of students and staff. 

These projects would not be possible or successful without the collaboration, cooperation,
and patience of school staff, administrators, and students.

A standard washroom was transformed into an accessible washroom.

The existing mechanics
area grate was removed
from the concrete and
replaced with a new,
improved style of
drainage grate.
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Churchbridge Public School

Phase Two of a multiyear renovation project involved the science lab, gymnasium
mezzanine, and a meeting room in the library. To maximize efficiency within the school, a
wall was added to the mezzanine to convert the room into a flex space for band and art. The
space received fresh paint, new flooring, and a new sink.

The science lab received new cabinetry throughout, flooring, paint and a new acoustic
ceiling.

The remainder of the main
corridor received paint and
new flooring. A room was built
within the library to be used for
meetings or a break out space.
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Preeceville School

The entrance of the school was opened up to create a warm, inviting, and more efficient use of
the space. The wall between the adjacent room was removed to create a space for the
students to enjoy. 

The Kindergarten room was relocated to a fully renovated space, creating an opportunity to
transform the original room into a sensory area and a Student Support Teacher space.



Miller School
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P.J. Gillen School Yorkdale Central School

Shingles were replaced over the student
center at Yorkdale Central School.

With a growing number of
students, space is limited.
Staff requested a collaborative
space that could serve as a
multifunctional hub. The
renovation allowed two rooms
to be repurposed into one
breakout room that now
provides a comfortable retreat
for students to gather and
learn.

Shingles were replaced over the
office area at P.J. Gillen School.
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Saltcoats School

Two sets of washrooms
had new fixtures, new
partitions installed,
and received a fresh
coat of paint.

Phase One of a two-year project focused on the renovation of five classrooms and the library.
These spaces underwent comprehensive renovations, encompassing upgrades to flooring,
paint, and millwork.


